


We are collecting new (unwrapped) gifts for
Pre-K to middle school kids.

Sports Equipment
Action Toys

STEM/Learning Kits LEGOs
Reusable Water Bottles

Video Games
Board Games

Books
Movies

Nail Polish
Bath Bombs
Body Lotion 

Jackets

Hats & Beanies
Headphones
Electronics

Art Supplies



Thank you for being involved in this wonderful holiday giving opportunity & making a difference!
Here is some important informatio﻿n & frequently asked questions to guide you through.

When should I run the toy drive?
You're welcome to begin whenever you're ready to promote holiday activities. We find
that most toy drives happen November 1st - December 6th.

How will people know we're doing a toy drive?
Print and hang the sign we've provided you in a prominent location. You may also
include an announcement in internal and external communications. If you need sample
language, please contact marketing at marketing@sdyouth.org. 

What should I use to collect gifts?
We recommend wrapping a large box or container in holiday-themed paper. Attach the
provided Toy Drive Box Flyer so gift givers know where their gifts are going.

What range are the children receiving toys?
K through Middle school. 

Can you accept gently used gifts & toys?
No, toys must be new and unused.

Should gifts & toys be wrapped?
No, gifts & toys will be wrapped at a later time after they are sorted by age.

When & where do I deliver gifts?
Plan to deliver gifts on Wednesday, December 11th, 2024 
between 8:00am-12:00pm. More information on how to sign up for a drop-off 
window will be emailed. 
Address: Clairemont Branch - 4635 Clairemont Mesa Blvd., San Diego, CA 92117

 What if I need more information?
 Please contact: Sommer Cartier I 858.866.0591 x 1201 I scartier@sdyouth.org



Sports Equipment
Action Toys

STEM/Learning Kits LEGOs
Reusable Water Bottles

Hats & Beanies
Headphones
Electronics

Sports Equipment
Jackets

Video Games
Board Games

Books
Movies

Superhero Toys/Games
Nail Polish
Bath Bombs
Body Lotion 

Dolls

We're proud to partner with the Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater San Diego for their 
annual toy drive to help kids across the county have a magical holiday season!

To learn more about the Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater San Diego, 
visit www.sdyouth.org 


